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State of Emergency / Curfew Declared 

FAYETTEVILLE - A curfew has been declared again tonight, April 17, from 9 p.m. until 
6 a.m. in those areas that were devastated by Saturday’s storms. The Fayetteville City 
Police Department will be patrolling the affected areas and will utilize powers of arrest 
for those in violation of the curfew. 

 The areas that have been identified at this time include:

 Reilly Road / Morganton Road to the Fort Bragg gate
 Reilly Road / Fillyaw Road to Yadkin Road
 Yadkin Road / Cottonade entrance to the Fort Bragg gate
 Neighborhoods included in these areas include Lagrange, Summerhill and 

Cottonade.

 Neighborhoods in the Ramsey Street vicinity under the curfew include Stonegate, 
Fairfield Farms, Summerchase and areas surrounding Pine Forest High School

Fayetteville Mayor Tony Chavonne and Cumberland County Board of Commissioners 
Chairman Kenneth Edge have declared a State of Emergency for the city and county.

Due to the curfew, residents who are entering back into neighborhoods and cannot stay 
the night in their homes are reminded to retrieve their medications and other essential 
items. 
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